HEARD COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS WORK SESSION
October 15, 2024 — 5:00 P.M.

The Heard County Board of Commissioners held a work session on October 15, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. in
the Commission Chamber of the Heard County Administration Building. In attendance at the
meeting were Chairman Lee Boone, District 2 Commissioner James Perry, District 3 Commissioner
Iris Harris, District 4 Commissioner Larry Hammond, District 5 Commissioner David Walls, and
County Attorney Michael Hill. District 1 Commissioner Larry Hooks was unable to attend.

The Chairman welcomed invited guests from Tenaska to address the Board. Justin Vala, Kimberly
Ross, Austin Zigler, Eli Waring, Mike Carlson, and Morris Long provided an overview of the
Proposed Tenaska Enon Grove Generating Station. They outlined the project's goal of expanding
their existing facility with additional natural gas-powered generators, which would contribute to the
power grid by increasing the capacity for electricity generation.

The Board reviewed proposed amendments to the subdivision ordinance. In August, the Board held a
work session where they drafted revisions to the existing ordinance. After a comprehensive
discussion, all Commissioners expressed their satisfaction with the proposed changes. The revisions
were then sent to the County Attorney for formal drafting and amendments. A public hearing on the
matter was scheduled for November 19, 2024, during the regular Commissioners Meeting. The work

session ended with no official action being taken.

End time 6:24 p.m.
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